
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:44 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure 
 

Hi Steve - I attended the IL Hispanic Chamber of Commerce gala dinner last night with the 
Mayor in my official capacity as a guest of the organizer (Chamber) 
 
Best wishes,  
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 
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